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Dear Families of Y2, 3, 4 and 5. 
 
As a Headteacher, some letters are much easier to write than others are. This is one of the harder 
ones. I like you, had been hoping that there would be news of us all being back together in school 
again soon. However, we heard on Tuesday evening from the Government that it is not yet 
deemed safe enough to allow the full opening of schools before the summer holidays. Therefore, 
Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 will continue to work from home. We will of course continue to provide you 
with home learning and I am delighted that nearly all of our pupils are now accessing SeeSaw to 
complete home learning tasks that are being set.  
 
The teachers have been working incredibly hard to ensure that this provision continues along 
with the task of being back in school teaching a smaller group of pupils. You will know that 
throughout the lockdown the school has been open for keyworker and vulnerable pupils who 
met certain criteria. I now have to inform you that we are full capacity for this group and are 
unable to accept any further pupils into this group at this time. I would urge you to keep in touch 
with us if you have any concerns. This could be about learning through to support with food 
vouchers etc.  
 
The vouchers scheme will be continuing during the term for those that are entitled to free school 
meals. If your financial circumstances have changed please do get in touch with us and we can 
support you in applying for pupil premium which would mean your family are entitled to access 
the food vouchers. Throughout this time, Mrs Lewis and Mrs Lewry have been available to offer 
support on the telephone for parents. Mrs Lewis can be contacted on 07858 531579 between 
9am and 3pm. Mrs Lewry can now be contacted on the school line during the mornings.  
 
We will be exploring further ways that we can keep in touch over the remainder of the summer. 
The staff miss you all very much and are disappointed that we will not be returning the normal 
school routine yet. We have been told that more information will become available from the 
government over the coming weeks about how they plan to allow for pupils who have been 
absent from school to catch up with their learning.  
 
We will keep you updated with this and pass on any information as we hear more news. Keep 
safe and look after each other 
 

 
 
Miss Bowers 
Headteacher 
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